




Regards
 
Vaughan Wilkinson
 
 
Sent from my iPhone
 

On 22/03/2024, at 1:11 PM, Stephanie Frame
<Stephanie.Frame@mfe.govt.nz> wrote:

 
Good afternoon Vaughan
 
Nice to chat just now.  Thank you for your interest in being
a member of the Fast-track Approvals Bill Ministerial
Advisory Panel.
As discussed, please could you complete the table below in
relation to potential conflicts of interest and return to me at
your earliest convenience. I am hoping the table will be
straightforward to complete, and you will be familiar with
such forms I’m sure.  This conflict information is a
requirement of the Appointment and Honours Committee
process which we hope to complete next week.
I shall look forward to receiving your CV next Monday, feel
free to send it to this email address thank you.
I shall be in touch again in the near future with next steps.
 In the meantime, I hope you have a nice weekend.
 
Kind regards
Stephanie
 
Potential Conflicts of Interest:

9(2)(a)



Stephanie Frame
Manager|Kaiwhakahaere
Ministerial Inquiry into Land Use, Fast Track Approvals Bill
– Listed Projects, COVID-19 Recovery Fast Track Act
Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao
Phone 027 257 3197| stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz |
mfe.govt.nz
Ministry for the Environment staff work flexibly by default. For me, this
means I work either from home or in the
Wellington Office between 8.30am – 5.30pm
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